
August 2017 

Dear Parents and/ or Guardians, 

My name is Mr. Elkin and I will be your child’s teacher this term. This is my second year at 
Lasalle Community Comprehensive High School, and I really couldn’t be more excited to be 
back. I look forward to getting to know both your children and you, their parents. 

I’m looking forward to teaching your children better ways for them to improve their academic 
skills, and helping them to develop into responsible, confident young adults. My goal for this 
year is to provide a positive and exciting learning experience for your children, and to present 
them with a safe and stimulating learning environment. 

It is important to me that the classroom environment be conducive to learning. It is for this 
reason that I do not allow iPods, phones, or food in the classroom. It is important that your 
children arrive to class on time with the appropriate materials that they will need. Students will 
have workbook/homework checks throughout the term, and there will be a penalty for 
incomplete work. Evaluations will be based on completed homework, assignments, quizzes, and 
tests.  

Students are expected to write their homework in their agendas. You can also check if your child 
has homework at www.mrelkinswebpage.weebly.com. Each group will have its own heading 
complete with homework, upcoming quizzes and tests. 

If you have any question or concerns, please contact me at jelkin@lbpearson.ca, and I will write 
back to you as soon as possible. 

Respectfully yours, 
J. Elkin 

 


